
Dlldl 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Wednesday 24th May 2017 
 
Dear Parents,  
 

Hughenden Proms! 
 
This year our Hughenden Proms is taking place on Thursday 8th June, beginning at 7pm prompt! 
 
It is really exciting that this year each year group from Year 1 through to Year 6 have the opportunity to 
perform in the school choir as well as solo performances if they play the guitar, ukulele, piano or sing. 
 
However, in order that we can accommodate everyone who wishes to attend this night to remember, we 
would ask you kindly to complete and return the slip below informing us if your child/ren will be attending 
and also how many adults as well. We would like to see as many of the children as possible as they have 
all taken part in Music lessons with Mrs Sumner this year. 
 
The ticket is £2, to paid on the night and this year you will have the opportunity in the interval to enjoy a 
glass of Pimms (over 18’s only). The proceeds will go towards School Fund and enhancing our selection of 
musical instruments. Please note, children should arrive at 6.45pm prompt on the night – thank you. 
 
Yours Sincerely 

 
Sarah Leighton  
Headteacher 

 

 
Hughenden Proms 

 
My child _____________________________ in year ___ will be attending the Hughenden Proms. 
 
No. of adults attending: _____ 
 
I understand the children should be back at school at 6.45pm prompt and that each adult will pay £2 for 
their ticket at the Box Office on the night. 
 
Signed: ____________________________ 
 
Print: ______________________________ 

  
Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Leighton 

Spring Valley Drive, Hughenden Valley, Bucks, HP14 4LR  Tel No: 01494 562501  
Email: office@hughendenprimary.co.uk  www.hughenden.eschools.co.uk 
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